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BULLETIN 
 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
It is with a very heavy heart that I write to you and report the loss of our Union Brother Larry Edgeworth 
due to the Coronavirus and some underlying health issues. 
 
Larry was an outstanding technician and a true gentleman. Please keep Larry and his family in your 
thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.  
 
In Unity, 
 

 
NABET-CWA Vice President 

NABET-CWA Local 11 President  
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